
Monday 26th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Student of Life school visit – Monday 4th & Tuesday 5th March 2024

This letter is to inform you that our school will be taking part in a special author visit facilitated by rap
artist and author BREIS. All children in Year 4 and Year 6 will take part in a workshop.

When? Monday 4th March Year 6
Tuesday 5th March Year 4

BREIS will be selling his book on the day for £5. Children should bring their money to school with them
or alternatively you can pre-order this on Arbor. To pre-order books - login to your Arbor app and go to
the school shop to order and pay £5 by Friday 1st March.

Please click on the following link for more information https://studentoflife.co.uk

Yours Sincerely,
Mel Bowman
Deputy Headteacher
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